Pleasant Hill R-III School District

Steve Meyers, Ed. D Superintendent of Schools

Becky Gallagher, Ed. D Assistant Superintendent of Schools



Jakqualyn Boden Director of Curriculum, Instruction, & Assessment

> Lauren Goddard, Ed.D Director of Special Services

> > Jim Schlichting Director of Technology

July 9, 2020

Dear Parent,

Yesterday the district received word of a staff member testing positive for COVID-19. The district is working with Cass County Health Department to take all precautions necessary with this situation. At this time we do not believe there was any exposure to students. The last time the staff member was with students was Thursday, July 2nd.

We would like to remind parents to watch for symptoms of COVID-19 in their child(ren). If your child is running a fever of 100.4 or higher, has a sore throat, a dry cough, difficulty breathing, or is short of breath, please call your family physician. Anytime your child is not feeling well and has two or more of these symptoms, please keep your child home and notify the school.

We appreciate you working with us to help keep our community healthy.

Sincerely,

Dr. Steve Meyers Superintendent